
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 87th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport. 

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that you 

pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

SUCCESSFUL GRANT APPLICATIONS 

From time to time you will see us make mention 

of a variety of State and Federal grant 

opportunities available to tracks around 

Australia. For many tracks, completing the forms 

required for these grants can prove time 

prohibitive – however, in each of these cases, 

our Sport Development Officers are available to 

assist with this process. 

A recent Federal Government grant 

opportunity saw a number of tracks call on us 

for assistance, with many receiving funding for 

infrastructure projects as a result. One such 

example is Mareeba Motor Racing Club in far 

North Queensland, who received in excess of $10,000 of government assistance to build new 

grandstand structures at the venue. 

Should you be made aware of any grant opportunities which might assist projects at your track, we 

are more than happy to assist venues with putting together an application. Be sure to contact the 

relevant Sport Development Officer – Ross Kirby in WA, SA, NT and TAS and Adam Brook in QLD, NSW 

and VIC via the contact details listed below. 

VIC GOVERNMENT FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES 

  

The Andrews Labor Government will help 

communities provide more opportunities for 

people to participate in sport and active 

recreation through a new $22 million Local 

Sports Infrastructure Fund. 

Eligible projects include aquatic centre 

upgrades, sports grounds and pavilion 

developments, new sport surfaces, lighting 

installations, strategic and regional planning, 

and active recreation facilities such as play 

spaces and recreation trails. 

 



 

The fund is part of an $850 million Government investment in community sport and active recreation 

infrastructure since 2014, providing better health, wellbeing, social and economic outcomes for 

Victorian communities. 

For more information, or for assistance in lodging an application, contact Sport Development Officer 

Adam Brook using the details below. 

 

TRACK IMPROVEMENTS AT GOULBURN 

 

Goulburn Speedway has been a hive of activity recently with the 

upgrading of their concrete wall along with other key 

improvements. 

In addition to building the new wall they have also widened the 

race track and put up the catch fence again. 

Club President Paul Kranitis has been the driving force behind 

getting the work done, and he’s very excited about all that 

they’ve achieved. 

 

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell General Manager   0424 923 494  tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley Youth Development Officer  08 8139 0706  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  08 8139 0705  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox Licensing & Operations Admin. 08 8139 0703  kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce Accounts   08 8139 0704  accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator  08 8139 0701  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport.  

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that 

you pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 
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